
 
 
 

                                                                            

                                         

 

 

 

 

 
  

End-of-Life Notice RTD830 Series  

 

  

 

 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021 

 

To Our Customers:  

We would like to inform you that our RTD-830 series surface sensor has a new 

design which improves strain relief, pull strength, and durability of the product. 

Effective today, the product series has changed from RTD-830 to RTD-831 to 

indicate the updated version. The part number ordering structure has been 

improved, and the new series also offers a high temperature (-HT) version of 

this surface sensor. 

If you currently purchase any SKU starting with RTD-830*, please contact our 

Sales Departments if you would like to make a "last-buy" purchase. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter and your continued business. 

Sincerely, 

Omega Engineering 
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